From: Jake Eimers [mailto:jeimers@iclp.coop]

Sent: Thursday, August 30, 2012 9:23 AM

To: Tech Forum

Cc: Geoff Carr

Subject: Snohomish PUD Network Segmentation Proposal

Gentlemen:

Idaho County Light & Power Cooperative is an NT and GTA customer serving approximately 3,600
consumers in north central Idaho.

| would like to offer the following comments on the Integrated Network Segmentation Analysis
presentation by Snohomish Public Utility District (“Snohomish”) at the Transmission Pre-Rate Case
Workshop on August 22, 2012.

The Board and Management of Idaho County Light & Power finds the Snohomish proposal completely
unacceptable and strongly urges Bonneville to reject it or any similar segmentation concept. The
definition Bonneville currently uses for its network segment appropriately and equitably allocates the
costs the of the Federal transmission system while fulfilling the agency’s core mission to encourage the
widest possible diversified use of Federal energy and provide the rural communities and farms of the
Northwest with electricity. Again please, reject this proposal.

Thank you for your consideration.
Jay G. (Jake) Eimers, Gen. Mgr.

Idaho County Light & Power Cooperative
208-983-1610



